	




Remarks from Concepcion V. Pijano, CIQG Advisory Chair
Concepcion V. Pijano:
I'm Concepcion V. Pijano, Chair of the Advisory Council of the CHEA International Quality Group. It is with great pleasure that we announce the relaunching of the Quality International Newsletter, or QI News, an electronic publication designed to provide insightful analysis and commentary on matters pertaining to quality assurance and accreditation around the world. QI News will cover an extensive array of topics and feature op-eds, research, and conversations from the CIQG Advisory Council and its members.
This year, CIQG is celebrating its 10th year having been established by the CHEA in 2012, to serve as a forum for colleges, universities, accrediting and quality assurance organizations worldwide, to address issues and challenges focusing on quality and quality assurance in an international setting. At present, CIQG has 87 members representing 36 countries around the globe. This quarterly periodical will be posted on the CHEA/CIQG website in March, June, September, and December of each year. Our objective is to advance understanding of international quality assurance and promote quality higher education into this globalized world to individual and collective action using the digital platform. We hope you like our new design and format, and find the QI News a welcome addition to your reading list. Happy reading and best wishes. Thank you.
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